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To all Members of the PostEurop 
Stamps and Philately  
 

Brussels, 17 November 2017 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members, 
 

 

 
Most beautiful Europa stamp 2017 – Online Competition 
 
 
The results of the “Most beautiful Europa stamp 2017” online competition were 
presented at the PostEurop Plenary Assembly in Bucharest on 28 September 2017. 
The competition registered over 11,000 votes in total. 

 
The first place gold winner of this competition was Turkey – 
PTT Turkish Post (see stamp).  Silver went to Poland- Poczta 
Polska and bronze to Moldova – Posta Moldovei.  
 
Congratulations to the winners! 
 

 

Most Beautiful Europa stamp 2017 – Jury Competition  

 
In addition to the public competition, PostEurop also held its EUROPA Jury 
Competition at PostEurop’s Headquarters in June this year.  
 

The winning stamp came from Finland-Posti with an 
illustration of a snow castle!  
 
The second place was shared by Åland- Åland and Italy-
Poste Italiane, and in third place we have Liechtenstein – 
Liechtensteinische Post. 

 

Congratulations to the winners! 

See also  

Newsletter 3/2017 
Stamps & Philately Working 
Group 
 

http://www.posteurop.org/showNews?selectedEventId=32769
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Save the date of 23 January 2018 in your calendar! 

 

We are organising a special meeting in Brussels for all the members of PostEurop’s Stamp 

& Philately working group in order to plan our activity in the coming years.  More 

information will be sent to you before the year-end. 

 

Stamp Industry – Trade Fare 

 

As mentioned in my last Newsletter, our next Philatelic Forum will take place in Krakow, 

Poland, on 16-17 May 2018. 

 

The idea is to have representatives from PostEurop members and the whole stamp 

industry to show and promote their products.  This includes stamp artists, designers, 

printers, album manufactures, stamp magazines and so on.  We are putting together the 

exciting programme which we are confident you will like.  Suggestions are always 

welcome.  More information will follow in the next newsletter!  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Anita Häggblom 

Chairwoman 

PostEurop Stamp & Philately Steering Group 
 

http://www.posteurop.org/NeoDownload?docId=478196

